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YEAR 6 TRIP TO LIVERPOOL CATHEDRAL 23rd and 24th January 2025 
 

Dear Parent or Carer, 
 

To support the children’s learning in school, we have organised a trip to Liverpool Cathedral. 
The day will include: 

1. Noel Chavasse: Meet Noel Chavasse, the double Victoria Cross recipient whose father was 
Bishop of Liverpool and who is remembered in the Memorial Chapel. Hear about his fight to 
save soldiers’ lives during WW1. Children make their own medal. 

2. Stained glass windows: learn about the cathedral’s stained-glass windows and make one 
based on the Laymen’s window. 

3. A guided tour of the cathedral. 
 

We will be taking the classes on two separate days: 
Thursday 23rd January - 6M and 6JL 
Friday 24th January – 6R and 6T 
 

We will depart school at 9:15am (prompt) and return before the end of the school day. 
Please ensure that your child is wearing full school uniform and black shoes on this day. They will also 
require a light packed lunch and water bottle (no sweets or fizzy drinks) inside a small rucksack. If 
your child normally has a school meal they can order a packed lunch for that day if desired via the slip 
below. 
Liverpool Cathedral is first and foremost a place of worship and the highest level of behaviour will be 
expected by the children throughout this visit. We would be grateful of your support in talking to your 
child about the respect and reverence expected when visiting this venue. 
To cover the cost of the travel and the workshops we are asking for £11 made payable by 6th January 
2025.  
 

Payments and parent/carer consent are to made via the School Gateway App where possible, or 
cash in an named envelope with the slip below. 
 

We hope the children will have an enjoyable and memorable day. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Year 6 Team 

 
Name:…………………………………………………………………………      Class:…………………… 
 

I give consent for my child to attend the trip to Liverpool Cathedral on 23rd / 24th January 2025  
I have paid via Gateway App / I enclosed £11 cash  (Delete as appropriate) 
 

I require a school packed lunch for my child YES/NO – they would like TUNA / HAM / CHEESE (Delete 
as appropriate) 
 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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